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NOTICE

All residing students

Closing of Student Hostels During Sinhala and

Hindu New Year - 2025

It was decided to close all the student hostels of
the Sabaragamuwa University of Sri Lanka from
12 April 2025 at 12.00 noon to 19t April 2025
for the Sinhala and Hindu new vyear 2025.
Accordingly, students will not be permitted to
stay in the hostels during the above period.

Hostels will be opened 20" April 2025 from 9.00
a.m. onwards for eligible students for Hostels.

Vice-Chancellor
Sabaragamuwa University of Sri Lanka
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